March 19, 1999

Qil Canservation Division
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM_ 88240

At: Nelda Morgan

RE: Conoco, Inc., SEMU Wells No. 88 and 120, Section 14, T20S, R37E, Lea County
Dear Nelda:

In the process of trying to establish who is doing what and who has done what, apparently
the enclosed C-104s should have been submitted after Jimmy Carlile, with Conoco, Inc,,
requested and received verbal approval to move the above referenced wells from the Weir
Blinebry pool to the East Weir-Blinebry pool. It has come to my attention that the C-104s
needed to be filed - I filed for permission to surface commingle production from the Weir-
Blinebry and East Weir Blinebry and received Commingling Order PC-992. 1 have
enclosed a copy of this permit.

Please let me know if you need any further documentation on these twa wells. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Ann E_Ritchie, Regulatory Agent
Conoco, Inc.

10 Desta Dr_, Suite I00W
Midland, TX 79705-4500

attachments-



